

Weld County School District Six High School Gifted and Talented Program

GT PARENT NEWSLETTER – NOVEMBER 2020 UPDATE

Dear Families,

I know this is short notice, but I just received information today about a webinar on choosing a college major and wanted to make sure I passed it on to you. I don't know anything about it other than what is listed below (and the verbiage was included in the original email from the Gifted Talented Secondary Perspective Organization). I hope those of you who are interested are able to obtain some helpful information!

"How to Choose A College Major" by Great College Advice

- Webinar that students and parents are invited to attend.
- No hard sell, no obligation. Just free, helpful information.
- November 17, 2020, at 8:00 PM EST (5 PM PST)
- November 18, 2020, at 6:00 PM EST (3 PM PST)
- https://greatcollegeadvice.com/college-admissions-event

Holiday Meal Kit Distribution

I am also including a flyer on Holiday Meal Kit Distributions for children 18 years old and younger taking place on Friday, November 20 from 1:00 to 3:00 p.m at Northridge High School and the Service Center.

Virtual Table Talk

And finally, I've attached the flyer for the upcoming Table Talk on Choosing the Pathway to High School Success. This may be particularly interesting if you currently have middle school GT students. I'll send out a reminder once we return from Thanksgiving break.

I hope you're all doing well. Please don't hesitate to reach out to me during this remote learning time if there is anything with which I can help.

Have a wonderful Thanksgiving!

~Amy

Amy Graefe, Ph.D. Pronouns: She/Her/Hers Gifted & Talented Specialist Greeley Central High School agraefe@greeleyschools.org 970-348-5149

